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Class Eight/Nine
                                                                                     Friday 11th September 2015.
Project 

Today you will be taking home your new homework books which will be used to record your spellings and any of the other written tasks that you might be set over the year.

We’d really like it if you could customise and decorate your new homework books to reflect your personality or interests.  Perhaps you could decorate your book with pictures of your favourite hobbies?  Maybe you could cover your book with pictures of famous explorers and maps, work by your favourite artists or a range of your own drawings?

Please make sure that your name and class are easy to read on the front cover of your book but other than that, it’s over to you!

As usual, this homework project will last two weeks so please have your customised books ready to bring in before Thursday 24th September.
Reading
You’ve been given your Reading Records and it would be lovely if you and an adult at home could each write a comment every week. Remember that we will use your Reading Records to help us decide who will be our Bookworms of the Month so please make sure that you keep them neat and up-to-date!
Spelling

For your first spelling homework task we would you to arrange the words on your spelling sheet in alphabetical order in your homework books. We also will test you on the spellings of these words on Monday 21st September.
Other Notes
Year Six – High adventure next week…

Please can all children who are not going to High Adventure bring their P.E. kit in on Monday.

If you are interested in becoming a class representative for the school council, please can you make sure you have filled in your form ready to present to the class on Tuesday 22nd September.
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